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PIMA COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MEMORANDUM 

April 20, 2022 /u 
Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board r<' ./ 
Adelita Grijalva, District Five Supervisor ( l 

Item for the May 3, 2022 agenda 

Please add the following to the May 3, 2022 agenda: 

Board of Supervisors 

Information/Discussion: Requesting that staff give a presentation (with clear visuals) on the latest 

Sustainability Action Plan for County Operations report. This presentation should focus on the highlights 

of the report, specifically the goals we are making progress towards, and the goals that we are falling 

behind on achieving, and how far we are overall from achieving our carbon reduction goal of 50 percent 

below 2005 levels by 2030. Please describe how the County plans to address Wastewater Treatment 

emissions. The SAPCO Update (FY 2021) report says that staff is trying to determine why there was such 

a significant increase of solid waste emissions so please provide an update on this investigation, as well 

as information on sustainability measures in County landfills, 

Thank you 
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